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E-newsletter May 2013: Edition 23 
Please print out and display for colleagues
Powerpoints from Feb training: 
See attached several powerpoints from Drumalis training days re addictions.

Loud Silence: 
Some people asked how to get copies of the book by Bill McKnight from which I used several poems. It is available from Amazon approx £7.
AGM: 
Notice was sent out recently - Fri 17th May at Lough Neagh Discovery Centre, Oxford Island, Craigavon from 9.30am - 3.30pm. Reply to Jennifer as per invitation. 

Membership fees:

These are due at/before the AGM. £10 for paid chaplains & £5 for honorary/volunteer chaplains. Make cheques payable to NIHCA & forward to Jennifer at her new address.
5th International Conference on

Ageing and Spirituality: 
Edinburgh, 7-10th July 2013. For further information see link below -
fiop-mha.events-made-easy.com
MENTAL HEALTH & PASTORAL CARE
A Specialist Course for Clergy
 Thursday 30th May 2013 1.00-5.00pm
@ Mirabilis Health, Holywood House, Holywood, BT18 9HF
TRAINERS: 
Rev. Dr. Scott Peddie
Dr. Volodimir Bezulowsky (Psychiatrist)
FEE:  £18 per delegate (incl. refreshments)
TO REGISTER:
Contact Scott Peddie (scottpeddie@sky.com)
 

This interactive course is designed especially for Ministers/Priests/Pastors and will comprise the following sessions:

· Exploding the myths surrounding mental illness. 

· Exploring the pastoral implications of some commonly encountered mental illnesses (depression, bipolar disorder and schizophrenia among others). 

· Exploring the range of Christian responses to mental ill-health. 

· Revisiting that Christian response: the interface between faith and mental illness. 
N.B Chaplaincy & mental health will be the focus of our Sept 2013 NIHCA training days with facilitators from Mirabilis Health.

Budget cut:

As you are aware, our budget was cut by almost 20% last year. Thankfully no further cut was made this year. While we hope to still be able to offer up to 6 training days over the year and one unit of CPE, one consequence of the cut is that funding for non-NIHCA training/events is severely curtailed.
CPE: 
We now have more than sufficient enquiries for the next CPE unit so no further expressions of interest/applications will be taken.
UKBHC:

All chaplains are encouraged to register with UKBHC. Details can be found on the website -
http://www.ukbhc.org.uk/ 

For those who are already registered membership of £10 is now due for 2013/14. Annual CPD return is also required.
Email & website:

Unfortunately due to technical difficulties these have been out of operation for several weeks. Thankfully both are now restored.
email - chaplains@nihca.co.uk

www.nihca.co.uk

God bless,      Derek 
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